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What did you enjoy about 

being on the build site in 

Florida? 

Amanda (10) - “Spying on 

each other with Brandon and 

Ethan” 

Luke (9) - “Being at Dad’s 

side” 

Nathanael (6) - “Playing 

with Brandon and Ethan.” 

Rebekah (3) - “Helping  

Daddy push the black things 

that make my hands turn 

black, down” 

KID’S CORNER 

Praises  

- A great week spent on the 

build site in Cantonment, FL!

- Safety as we travelled many 

miles to Florida and back.! 

- We were able to stay on site 

and spend time with each 

builder family! 

- We have been healthy thus 

far this winter! 

 Prayer Requests 

- Wisdom as we decide where 

to pursue meetings for 2015. 

- Brian’s brother-in-law, Ja-

son, is still undergoing treat-

ment.  Continue to pray for 

healing of the tumor on his 

right lung. 

-  God would provide 

churches for our 2015  

schedule. 

- Pray for patience and wis-

dom as we home school. 

- Health for our family as we 

enter cold & flu season. 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider support-

ing us with $5 a month or 

more. Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

 “Consider now, for the Lord has chosen you to build a house for the sanctuary; be strong, 
and do it.”  1 Chronicles 28:10 (NKJV) 

   The highlight of the month of November 

was spending a week on the Continental 

Baptist Missions build site in Florida as a 

family. During the week we had the privi-

lege of spending individual time with each 

family on site. Some of them are full time 

missionaries and some are Nehemiah builders, but they have been chosen 

by God to build and have stories of how God has worked in and through 

them. Even though there have been times of trials they have remained 

strong and are doing the work God has called them to. We have found 

that pre-field ministry is not easy, but their stories 

and words encouraged us to keep serving during the 

time God has placed us in this ministry. 

   One of our prayers was that each of the children 

would be able to spend some time helping daddy on 

the site. It was amazing for us to watch how God  

answered. Amanda and 

Luke each got to help with 

moving dirt, Nathanael and  

Luke both helped with some vacuuming jobs and Rebekah 

helped with wire ties. The original plan was to pour the con-

crete after we left, but God allowed everything to fall into 

place for a Thursday morning pour. We greatly enjoyed our time on the build site and 

are eagerly waiting for the day God allows us to be on the field full time.  

   Our youngest, Rebekah, turned four this month and we celebrated with a strawberry 

monster cake. We also ministered at First Baptist Church in Yarmouth, IA. As we look toward 

the end of the year we want to wish each of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We thank you for reading our newsletter, praying for us, encouraging us and supporting us in 

various ways! 

  Fulfilling the great commission together,    

 Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger  

Cantonment, Florida site update:  The outer concrete walls have 
been poured.  To do this required rebar work and permanent 
insulated concrete wall forms installed.  Interior walls built and put 
into place.  Trusses are up and plywood sheeting is currently being 
installed on the roof! 



 

Contact  
Brian & Brenda Krueger 
1311 Esther St. 
Iowa City, IA   52240 
www.thekruegfam.com 
Building4Him@thekruegfam.com 

Sending Church 

Faith Baptist Church 
1251 Village Rd. 

Iowa City, IA   52240 
www.faithbaptistiowacity.com 

 

Serving With 

Continental Baptist Missions 
11650 Northland Dr. NE 

Rockford, MI   49341 
www.cbmoffice.org 

November 

2014 

 
What did you enjoy about 

being on the build site in 

Florida? 

Amanda (10) - “Spying on 

each other with Brandon and 

Ethan” 

Luke (9) - “Being at Dad’s 

side” 

Nathanael (6) - “Playing 

with Brandon and Ethan.” 

Rebekah (3) - “Helping  

Daddy push the black things 

that make my hands turn 

black, down” 

KID’S CORNER 

Praises  

- A great week spent on the 

build site in Cantonment, FL!

- Safety as we travelled many 

miles to Florida and back.! 

- We were able to stay on site 

and spend time with each 

builder family! 

- We have been healthy thus 

far this winter! 

 Prayer Requests 

- Wisdom as we decide where 

to pursue meetings for 2015. 

- Brian’s brother-in-law, Ja-

son, is still undergoing treat-

ment.  Continue to pray for 

healing of the tumor on his 

right lung. 

-  God would provide 

churches for our 2015  

schedule. 

- Pray for patience and wis-

dom as we home school. 

- Health for our family as we 

enter cold & flu season. 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider support-

ing us with $5 a month or 

more. Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 


